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The Chairperson welcomed everybody to the first meeting of the Board. The Board’s term 

will be from 2016-2019. 

 The Board warmly congratulated the staff, students and parents on the excellent 

Junior Cert results. 

 The Board reviewed the challenging financial position of the School. 

 The Board established two Sub Committees, a Sub Finance Committee and a Curriculum 

Advisory Board. 

 The Board reviewed the school policies. The Board will amend the Behaviour Code in 

relation to mobile phones at the next meeting on Tuesday 25
th
 October. 

 The Principal updated the Board on Teaching and Learning issues since the last Board 

meeting. 

 The Board congratulated the staff involved in the Learning School Project on the 

excellent research. 

 The Board congratulated Transition Year student Niamh Moloney on winning a trip to 

the European Parliament. 

 The Board thanked staff and students for the wonderful Open Night, the appreciation 

of the Board was extended to the parents and students who attended also. 

 The Board congratulated Aoife Mahony, a 6
th

 Year student who represented Ireland 

over the Summer in Athletics. 

 The Board reviewed the reports received from the LCVP, LCA, Transition Year and 

Green Schools Coordinators. 

 The Board offers it’s thanks to Catherine O’Carroll who has resigned as Hair and 

Beauty Tutor to the LCA’s. 

 The Board acknowledged the communication from CEIST that the Trustees will be 

making a formal visit to the school during the year. 

 The Board discussed the implementation of the 3 year plan for the programme 

‘Understanding and Living the Ethos in a Catholic Voluntary Secondary School’ 

 The Board reviewed the School Self Evaluation and School Improvement Planning 

documents. The Principal will present the Parents’ Association with a report. 

 The Board discussed issues relating to the building. 

 The Principal updated the Board on school activities since the last Board meeting. 

 

 The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 25
th

 October at 7pm 2016. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


